[bookmark: _GoBack]Orting Public Safety Committee Meeting
April 4th, 2018



ATTENDANCE       John Kelly, Co-Chair/Councilmember
           Greg Hogan, Co-Chair/Councilmember
           Mark Bethune, City Administrator
           Kristin Swanson, Police Clerk


Call to Order at 9:34 am

AGENDA ITEMS

Approval of April 4th, 2018 Minutes

Facility Report
· City Administrator, Mark Bethune, reported that the Helix Design Group is in the schematic design phase of the project. This will likely be a 60 to 90 day process. 

V150
· Chief Chris Gard recommended that the V150 be returned to the state. He provided the committee with a handout, which was discussed, outlining his concerns. He cited potential City maintenance costs, difficulty with logistics, liability and training time/costs as some of the key reasons for his recommendation. The committee agreed to forward this issue to the council study session.

Citizen Input
· Question was asked about current police staffing/potential hiring. Chief Gard reported that a lateral officer was just hired and that the department is seeking to hire an additional officer to fill a vacant spot.
· Chief Gard was asked if the police department has a Police Explorer program. He stated Orting’s program has been defunct for well over a decade.

Agenda for Next Committee Meeting
· Facility Report


Meeting Adjourned at 10:32 am
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